
SCEH Recording Policy  
Please note that SCEH will not be recording educational workshops and presentations at 
the 2024 Annual Conference. SCEH may however be taking still photographs of the event 
for its own uses. 

Recording of Presentations is Strictly Prohibited. 

No individual or entity— including a presenting author—may electronically record or 
broadcast video or audio of any portion of the SCEH Annual Conference without prior 
written consent of SCEH. Unauthorized recording (audio, video, etc.) or streaming of 
presentations during workshops, sessions, posters, etc., without the express written 
consent of SCEH and individual authors is strictly prohibited. SCEH reserves the right to 
any approved audio and video production of presentations at all SCEH events. Those who 
do not comply with the SCEH recording policy may have their access to meeting content 
revoked without refund. 

Photo Policy 

Presenters retain the right to ask that their slides not be photographed by attendees, and 
have that request honored by those present. Unless the presenter asks otherwise, taking 
still photographs during workshops or presentation sessions is allowed. 

Taking photos to capture casual activities and formal networking sessions is permitted with 
the permission of those being prominently photographed. Photographing participants, 
whether identifiable or not, with the intention of harassment or humiliation of anyone 
present, is strictly prohibited. Those who violate this policy may have their access to 
meeting content revoked without refund. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adopted by the SCEH Executive Committee, October 11, 2024 


